Pupil voice invites you to ‘go

green for the Grinch!’
Throughout the day
children will be focusing on
‘green’ activities linked to
the sustainability element
of our: live simply award.

Children are invited to come
into school wearing green
= (as little or as much as they
like!)
If you do not have anything green, please do

not buy anything new.
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